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Are you one of the 100+ people that 

have stopped by our facebook page?  

Great way to stay current! 

 

 
pinerunchurch.org 

   With a few days remaining in April, 

(as of this writing), our website has 

been visited nearly 400 times this 

month with almost a thousand pages 

viewed.   Don’t underestimate how 

God can touch lives through the 

ministry of Pine Run.  It can’t all be 

seen on Sunday mornings!! 

 

Mission of the Month: 

 
    Our closest Christian Camp is 

located less than half an hour away in 

Columbiaville.  It was started and 

supported by Detroit Area churches 

along with Jackson.  Held at a 

Methodist Church camp and later a 

Boy Scout Camp in Jackson, before 

moving to Columbiaville where it has 

enjoyed it’s own property.  This 

enables a wider offering of weeks 

along with retreats for adults.   

 

Remember our Shut-ins 
Faye Sargent- Flint  

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Mathew Jennings  

 

Board Meeting 
May 21st following Morning 

Worship 

 

 

Ray & Gladys 

Retiring? 
 

 

 

     Due to issues with his sight, Ray 

Carlson will be “retiring” from cleaning 

the church and assistant Treasurer.  

Ray has volunteered to clean for over 

16 years and can be found faithfully 

vacuuming, washing the floors, 

dusting, straightening, setting up for 

services, communion, printing the 

bulletins,  repairing and maintaining 

the building.   His service has been 

such a blessing through the years.      

    He has done the computer work for 

Gladys as she served as Financial 

Secretary.    

    They will remain active, filling their 

pew each week, attending studies, 

helping out as possible and praying for 

others.   Their example of faithfulness 

and perseverance can be found in lives 

of others at Pine Run as well.   

    We are so blessed with the 

dedication and service of all of our 

Senior Saints!  May we give thanks to 

God for their service and inspiration! 

 

 

 

Meet our  

 

NEW Janitor! 
 

 

 

     Larry Sandusky 

will be taking over for Ray Carlson 

beginning in May as our church janitor.  

He has recently been employed full 

time in Grand Blanc and will be 

cleaning, setting up, maintaining and 

making repairs as necessary.  Due to 

working full time and having his 

children on the weekend, you may find 

him at the church during the week in 

the evenings getting things done.   

     Continue to help make his job 

easier, by leaving the building in just as 

good of shape as we find it each week. 

We appreciate Larry’s willingness to 

volunteer and see the building 

continues to stay in good shape! 

    Janice Weir was actively involved in 

teaching and helping around the 

church for many years.  Her children 

grew up at Pine Run and she remained 

faithful as her health allowed.   About 

4 years ago she entered the nursing 

facility in Frankenmuth.  During a 

recent visit, she mentioned taking 

computer classes, moving to the first 

floor; and on another recent visit 

talked about living to 100! 

      The Lord had a different plan and 

she has now been called home.   The 

family will have a memorial service for 

her at some time in the future.  Rejoice 

in her victory, pray for her family and 

be inspired by her service to the Lord! 


